

## **Activities Committee**

1 message

To: School Board

The Activities Committee met on Monday afternoon 4/4/22

- 1. The A.D. is currently working on replacing the wall mats in the Galovich Gym. He will be asking students to provide input on the design.
- 2. Participation comparison data was presented. There are fewer students out for spring sports this year than last year. Last year = 169 This year = 161
- 3. All of the coaches who coached this year will be invited to coach again next year.
- 4. The board will vote to rename the track as the Roger Twigg Track at the April school board meeting.
- 5. There was a recommendation that the state tournament meal reimbursement rate be increased from \$8 to \$10. This recommendation now moves to the finance committee.

Jamie Skjeveland, Ed.D.

Superintendent

Office: 218-545-8817

Cell: 218-839-8800



GO, C-I, GO!

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in the message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without the written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.